VILLAGE OF BURNHAM
14450 S. Manistee Avenue
Burnham, lllinois 60633
Robert E. Polk, Mayor
708-862-9150

November, 2024

Dear Residents

Welcome to our new Burnham residents. We appreciate your investment in our community. Visit
our website for Village news and events burnham-il.gov. Any questions or concerns, please
call the Clerk’s Office 708-862-9150 Option 3.

Veterans Memorial Ground Breaking Ceremony will be held on Saturday, November 16, 2024
at 14000 S. Torrence Avenue starting at 1:00 pm. Amvets Post #43 and the Village have joined
together to create a memorial dedicated to our Veterans. Refreshments will be served at the
Community Center, 14020 S. Torrence Avenue following the ceremony. Donations are welcomed
and can be accepted on site.

Thanksgiving is a time of reflection for all our blessings. For our families in need, the Village is
offering a Thanksgiving turkey. Please come into the Clerk’s Office or call 708-862-9150 Option
3 to place your name on the list (limited turkeys available). Turkeys will be ready for pickup
Saturday, November 23, 2024 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm at Community Center at 14020 S.
Torrence Avenue. We wish all our families a joyful Thanksgiving spent with family and friends.

Christmas Pop-Up Shop — will be on Saturday, December 7,2024 indoors at the Community
Center, 14020 S. Torrence Avenue from 11am to 5 pm — Vendor fee $25.

Toy Drive — we are now accepting donations (until December 14"") of new (unwrapped) toys for
our community children. Bring unwrapped toys to Village Hall 14450 s. Manistee Avenue.

We are in the process of cleaning the sewers, please rake your leaves to the grassy parkway,
and the vacuum truck will pick up the leaves. Please avoid placing the leaves on the street.

Let us work together to keep our Village safe. Let's be sure we are looking out for ourselves and
our neighbors. Always be aware of your surroundings. If you see something, say something -
if a crime is in progress — if someone’s health, safety, or property is in immediate danger - DIAL
911. Otherwise for any immediate concerns - dial Non-Emergency 708-891-2122.

In summary, together we can make our town — the best in the Southland.

Respecitfully
Robvert E. Polk
Mayor, Village of Burnham



